
From: fertsec <fertsec@nic.in> 
Date: Mon, Dec 15, 2014 at 4:06 PM 
Subject: Appreciation Letter 
To: shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com,vijay.dixit@agarwalpackers.com 

  
To Whomsoever It May Concern 

  
M/s Agarwal Packers and Movers Ltd (APML) had deputed an efficient team to 

shift my personal luggage from Bhubaneswar to New Delhi.  All the goods were 
delivered at my residence at New Delhi properly.  The packing, loading, unloading and 
unpacking of the goods were done very efficiently.    The team of APML effectively 
coordinated the truck movement and delivery of goods in a time bound manner. The 
whole exercise was completed without causing any stress and strain to me. 

  
I would like to place on record my appreciation of the excellent services rendered 

by Mr. Sanjiv Kumar, Mr.Sidheshwar Jha, Mr. Manoj Ray and others for timely delivery 
of goods in proper condition.      

  
(J.K. Mohapatra) 
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